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Lucy Wyn-Griffiths

From: Monique Wilberg 
Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2020 11:13 AM
To: corporate
Cc: Arthur De Jong; Cathy Jewett; Duane Jackson; Jen Ford; John Grills; Ralph Forsyth
Subject: White Gold Vote Rescind

Honorable Mayor and Council, 
 
Monique Wilberg - 7245 Fitzsimmons Road South 
 
I participated in last nights council meeting and did want to make a comment, and while 
the ZOOM ‘assistant’ said "the host will be advised that you have raised your hand",  I was 
not acknowledged. 
 
With respect to process, I write to advise you that I did not receive an email notice from 
RMOW advising me that I could rescind my vote.  Or, perhaps it went into my SPAM.  Given 
the magnitude of this decision,  its impact on community members, and RMOW White Gold 
Project staffers awareness of a No campaign building,  do you not think this process could 
have been handled more appropriately?  Is an email really the correct form to 
communicate with affected residents.  So many conflicts of interest here. 
 
We are baffled as a community. 
 
Monique Wilberg 


